
Dear Parents, 

I hope you and your family enjoyed Thanksgiving weekend.  It was very different not being able 

to be surrounded by those we love, but we have to look forward to brighter days ahead. 

This weekend we are celebrating the 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

This week we are praying for: 

  The Church and its leaders, called to be disciples in today’s world 

  For all those seeking God and the way they make our community better by their beliefs 

  For all people who bring the light of Christ to others 

  For us, who through our Baptism, have a responsibility to honor Jesus Christ in our 
actions 

The lesson plan for the students this week is to complete the exercise in their duo tang and to 

cover the chapter in their work book. 

The chapter to cover in their “Be My Disciples” book this week is:  

  Level One – Chapter 12 
  Level Two – Chapter 10 
  Level Three – Level 22 
  Level Four – Chapter 11 
  Level Five – p. 277 - 280 
  Level Six – Chapter 11 

I encourage you to visit our website and spend time on the prayer service with your family.  

There are also messages from Father Fred on the website.  Our website is 

www.saintveronicasdorval.ca  Go to the Family Faith Education page. I have also attached on 

the website the duo tang masters.  Remember, the questions to be answered are those in the 

duo-tang you received at book pick-up, not the questions on the website version.  I encourage 

you to use the questions on the website to open a dialogue with your child.  Children in Pre-K 

and K will also enjoy the Interactive Bible Story of the week. 

The prayer service this week can be found at  https://worship.pastoral.center/day/2020-10-18 

Feel free to email me if you have any questions. 
Have a Blessed week! 
 

Beverley Wiltsie 

Director of Family Faith Education 
St. Veronica's Parish 
  

http://www.saintveronicasdorval.ca/
https://worship.pastoral.center/day/2020-10-18


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


